
                  
 
 

 
 
  

  
 

 
 

12 September 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Year 8 Information Evening 

 

I am writing to invite you to our Year 8 Information Evening which will be held at 6pm on Thursday 

21 September in Lodeside Hall. The event will last approximately 45 minutes and there will be time 

for individual questions at the end. 

 

The evening’s presentations will include Jan Knight, Head of Year, discussing Year 8’s start to the 

term and sharing key messages for the year to come. Mr Pearce, Assistant Head with Julian and 

Chioma, our two Head Students, will discuss the value of taking up extracurricular and leadership 

opportunities. 

 

On arrival, please enter through the main school reception, where you will be shown through to 

Lodeside Hall. 

 

Although we look forward to welcoming you to the school, we are aware that some parents will be 

unable to attend. Therefore, the presentations will be filmed and made available to parents and 

carers. If you won’t be attending on the night but would like to view the presentations, please email 

my PA, Sophie King, sking@soham-college.org.uk, who will send you a link after the event.  

 

I look forward to seeing many of you next week. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Jon Hampson 

Headteacher  
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